
Drug Court (CAP) LEADS (Young Adult) Veterans Reentry Court

Venue San Francisco, Oakland, San Jose District Wide District Wide San Francisco, Oakland

Case Type Post-Plea, Pre-Adjudication Post-Plea, Pre-Adjudication Post-Plea, Pre-Adjudication Post-Conviction, Post-
Incarceration

Needs
Addressed 

Substance Use, Criminal
Thinking, Pro-Social, Education,

Health Care, Employment

Criminal Thinking, Pro-Social,
Education, Health Care, Employment

Criminal Thinking, Behavioral
Health, Pro-Social, Education,

Health Care, Employment

Substance Use, Criminal Thinking,
Pro-Social, Education, Health

Care, Employment

Target
Population Moderate-High risk, High need 18-26 years old, all risk levels Veteran, all risk levels Moderate-High risk, High need

Incentive

Alternative to incarceration
sentence, term of supervised

release, case dismissal (in some
cases)

Alternative to incarceration
sentence, term of supervised release,

case dismissal (in some cases)

Alternative to incarceration
sentence, term of supervised

release, case dismissal (in some
cases)

At least 1 year reduction in
supervised release

Court
Attendance  Bi-weekly with CAP

Regular status hearings in front of
District Judge, typically every 30-60

days

Regular status hearings in front of
District Judge, typically every 30-

60 days

Bi-weekly with Reentry Court
team

Judge
Resource

Requirement

Form 8 violations referred to
sentencing District Judge, other
matters addressed among Drug

Court Judges

Address behavior and progress of
Individualized Success Plan at status

hearing through Pretrial Services
Officer recommendations

Address behavior and progress of
Individualized Success Plan at
status hearing through Pretrial

Services Officer recommendations

Form 12 violations referred to
original District Judge, other

matters addressed among Reentry
Court Judges

NDCA Collaborative Court Programs
Conviction Alternatives Program (CAP) Tracks


